Blackshaw Moor CofE First School

July 5th - 9th

"Working together in God's love for the benefit of all"

http://bms.ttlt.org.uk

Weekly Newsletter

What's New

Fun in the last week of term.

Children can come in non-uniform for all of the last week of term with no requests for donations!! Each class is going to be having a pool and water party. We have paddling pools, water guns, bubble wands and more. Children need to bring swimwear, a change of clothes just in case, and a towel. We will use the canopy if the weather is not fit and gazebos if it is hot. We will also have a photobooth and catch memories of the day for the children. The days are:

Clever Cats - Monday 12th Busy Bees - Tuesday 13th Wise Owls - Wednesday 14th Let's hope great fun will be had by all.

Club news this week

Superstars is available every day this week. Please book this in advance. If you need to contact the club when it is running, please use the number 07964 725263 as the school phone may go to answerphone and the message not picked up in time. Thank you.

Upcoming Events

Unfortunately we will not be able to do the transition activities we had planned due to mixing bubbles. However, we will find ways to make sure children have a successful transition to their new year group in September.

12th July – Clever Cats fun day

13th July – Busy Bees fun day

14th July – Wise Owls fun day

16th July – break up for summer

2nd September – children return to school

A note from Mrs Crawforth

"I' want to say thank you to 2 groups of people this week.

Firstly, a massive thank you to the whole **Corbishley** family and **Wilshaw** family who have worked hard on the peace garden making it almost ready for planting and filling with garden features.

Secondly, we are currently planning the end of year fun days for each class, and I would like to say a huge thank you to some of the PTFA parents who are helping to arrange this, busily buying fun items for children to use. Please see the box opposite for the full details. The children have been so resilient through all of this and we hope we can give them a fun day to show how proud of them we are."

This week's highlights

A quiet week this week.

Worship Council News

We are continuing with class worship until we are advised that we can mix bubbles again. It is important to us to share the school's Christian values with the children through reflective worship.

Leek Uniform Bank

Did you know there is a uniform bank in Leek? It is open every Thursday from 6-7pm at St Paul's Church, Novi Lane. Every item is 50p and they stock most uniform. They are also asking for donations of uniform. Your child will be bringing home a leaflet with more information.

Other news:

This is a polite reminder that snacks need to be paid for through ParentPay on a weekly basis. If any child's account owes more than £5 for snacks, we will stop snacks until the balance has been settled. Please let us know if you don't want your child to have a snack. We do have fruit available if not.

Milk is provided through Cool Milk and if you want your child to have milk, you have to book and pay for this directly with Cool Milk and we will then provide this. Please ask the office for a leaflet for Cool Milk with information on how to apply.

There are still a few places left for the forest activity day during the holiday so if you have not booked yet and want to, please do so as soon as possible. Thanks.